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Port Angeles Harbor Sediment Investigation 

The Department of Ecology is extending the public comment  
period for the study reports by 60 days, until May 22, 2012.  

Ecology received several requests to extend the public comment period.  
The two reports available for comment are long and complex.  Added 
time will give the public a better opportunity to review them.  Please 
send comments to Connie Groven at Dept. of Ecology, P.O. Box 47775, 
Olympia, WA 98504-7775 or Connie.Groven@ecy.wa.gov. 

 
The reports are available at Port Angeles Public Library and Peninsula 
College Library, and at Department of Ecology: 

 Southwest Regional Office, 300 Desmond Dr. SE, Lacey. Contact 
Debbie Nelson at Debbie.Nelson@ecy.wa.gov or (360) 407-6365. 

 Ecology’s website: http://www.ecy.wa.gov/programs/tcp/
sites_brochure/portAngelesHarborSed/paSed_hp.htm 

 
Join us!  March 13th Public Open House 6:30—8:30 p.m.  

at the Olympic Medical Center, 939 Caroline St., Port Angeles 
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